
The Bear Necessities
Week of November 2, 2020

Dear Friends,
Great news...we can use the parking lot again for drop off and pick up! Please be sure to follow the
arrows for the new tra�c pattern and honor the stop line as buses will be sharing the parking lot at
drop off and pick up.

Please be sure to view the remainder of this newsletter for important information about dental clinic
days. Thank you and have a great week!

~Erin

Dental Clinic Days
We will have our Dental Clinic on Thursday, November 5 and Friday, November 6. If you haven't already
done so, please complete and send in the form for your child to participate. Any questions? Please
contact Kim Warren (kim.warren@eastonschools.org). Thank you!

mailto:kim.warren@eastonschools.org


*Please remember to send your child in with a mask (or two) every day. We are able to replace masks
as needed but we have a limited supply of disposable masks. We do have cloth masks for anyone that
needs them. Please let us know if you are in need of a cloth mask.



*Masks are required to ride the bus. Please be sure your child has a mask every day they ride the bus.
If you are in need of cloth masks, please let us know.

*The cold weather is here...please send your child with hats, mittens/gloves, etc. We have many cold
hands at the end of recess!

Parenting Help Desk - Flexibility

Facebook

Contact Information

33 Bangor Road, Easton, ME, U… erin.ireland@eastonschools.org

(207) 488-7700 eastonschools.org/o/easton-el…
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